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Dear Glebe community,

As we come to the end of Term 1, I want to thank you
all for your ongoing support and understanding over
the past 11 weeks. I also want to recognise our
amazing students who have shown resilience,
enthusiasm, and dedication throughout Term 1. 

It has been an incredibly busy term as we implement
new initiatives across the school, explore
opportunities to ensure our students are engaged
and active learners, and maintain our commitment
to work in partnership with our school community to
provide a quality education in a caring environment.  

It goes without saying that the continued impacts of
COVID-19 have been present for us all; however, I am
proud of how we, as a school and community, have
been diligent in ensuring that everyone remains as
safe as possible during this time. This is a true
testament to the strong community, which is Glebe
through and through. 

I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge
and commend the Glebe Public School staff for their
unwavering hard work and dedication throughout
the term. Every single staff member undertakes an
invaluable role within the school and is part of a
team that is incredibly supportive and collegial.
Thank you!

I wish you all a safe and restful holiday break and
look forward to seeing you for the start of Term 2.

Bryce Walker
Principal
bryce.walker@det.nsw.edu.au
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The Premier's Reading Challenge is open!
With a wet weather holiday forecast, now is a great
time to get reading and update your Premier's
Reading Challenge (PRC) Student Reading Record.

Students in K-2 share 30 books, students in Years 3 -
6 read 20 books. Five of these books can be your own
choice, the rest must come from the PRC grade level
book lists.

Students access their reading record through the
DET student portal using their DET log on details.
Students in Years 3 - 6 have been shown how to
access, search for and add books to their reading
record.

You must complete your online Student Reading
Record by 19 August 2022 (11:59 pm) to complete the
Challenge. 

For more information, full book lists and rules, please
go to the PRC website here. 
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